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Week 6, Term 4, Wednesday 15th November 2023 

UPCOMING EVENTS 2023 
TERM 4 

Tues 28th Nov - Fri 1st Dec                                 
Senior Camp 

Monday, 4th December                                
BOT Meeting 

Wednesday, 13th December                                
Celebration of Learning 

Thursday, 14th December                                
Last Day of School 

 
 
 
 

PRINCIPAL’ AWARD 
Alfie Connon: You demonstrate an outstanding work ethic everyday in all 
learning areas with great results. You are a role model to all.  

 

MATHS AWARD                                                                                                                  

Frankie Connon: Amazing persistence in your fraction work. Great work on 
finding 1/2 of a set.  

 
 

READING AWARD                                                                                                                  

Harper Connon: Great progress with your comprehension ability. I love the 
way you are re-reading to gain a better understanding.  

 

 ONLY   

40  

DAYS UNTIL 

CHRISTMAS 



NGATAPA ATHLETICS DAY  Well done to all our awesome athletes who 

took part in the Rural Schools’ Athletics Day at Awapuni Stadium. The  

children sprinted, threw and jumped like champions. A huge thank you to 

our parent supporters and especially those parents who helped with the 

running of the event.  

 

Speeches Millie Kirk, Harper Connon, Mia MacArthur, 

Mila Connon and Maia Law attended the Rural 

Schools’ Speech Competition. All five spoke with 

confidence and represented our school extremely 

well. It was obvious they were well rehearsed.     

Congratulations to Maia Law who collected the    

silverware in her respective age group and Mila        

Connon who got second place in her age group. 

Thanks to Helena, Ashleigh, Stacey and Melissa for 

supporting our children. 

 

Year 8 Leavers Art                                                                                 

Mia Webby recently popped back to get a 

photo with her Year 8 graduate art piece. It 

was great catching up with Mia again, and a 

big thanks to Rhonda Haag for working with 

our students on their art pieces. They look 

amazing along our back fence. 
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KAPA HAKA FESTIVAL, Tuesday 15 November  What a fantastic 

performance by our children at the Turanganui Schools’ Maori 

Cultural Festival yesterday. They looked the part in our Kapa   

Haka uniforms. A massive thank you to Papa Pura for preparing 

our children for the performance. Also thanks to our bus drivers 

for driving us safely there and back.  

 

SENIOR CAMP  Tuesday 28th November - December 1st Children should have brought home their 

medical and permission slips today. Later this week the camp timetable, accommodation groups 

and transport groups will be sent home. If there are any changes to this due to days parent’s are    

available please let Richard know asap. If any parents would like to join camp for the day for       

activities, please come along.  

Georgie Coop has been cleaning up on her gee gees at the recent     

Central Hawkes Bay A&P show. Georgie's two trusted steeds, Gaucho &   

Rubble, put their best hooves forward and helped Georgie bring home 

fists full of ribbons.  

 

SCHOOL SPORT UNIFORMS & BOOKS - PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL                                                                    

Thank you to all of those who have returned your child’s uniform to school. If you haven’t please 

do so asap once they are clean.  Also, please have a look around home and return any school 

books found,  before the end of the year. Thank you! 

 

Swimming The weather has finally warmed up and the pool is 

good to go so please make sure togs are in the bag everyday . 



 

 

Broken Windows                        Window Tinting   
Insurance Claims                       Windscreens  
Flyscreens                                  Mirrors                          
Double Glazing                           Security Doors                   
Aluminium Windows & Doors 
 

Phone: 06 867 9600 

BAR DUTY    

FRIDAY 24 NOV   

Ben J & Dylan 

FRIDAY 8 Dec      

Craig & Mossy 

 

PLAYGROUP  

We meet on                       

Fridays at the        

Community Hall   

10am until 12 noon, 

all welcome.  

Contact:      

Sandy Butler            

for more details                          

Ph: 863-7090 

 

COMMUNITY HALL 

Ph: 06 281 0091 

Fresh wild garden bouquets.                        

Made to order from local, seasonal               

and organically grown blooms. 

Email: rhonda@floraforms.co.nz 

Instagram @floraforms 

 

 

 

EGGS FOR 
SALE   

Are you wanting a 
weekly supply of 
eggs? 

$8.50/dozen 

Message                       
Bex Thatcher 
through Facebook    
or phone: 
0272761552 


